
From: Matthew Brown
To: elizabethgabel; Celena Boykin; Buford King; Linda Lee
Subject: Re: To Baldwin County Commissioners
Date: Friday, October 22, 2021 9:23:48 AM

We have received and are processing for the 11/2 agenda.

From: elizabethgabel <elizabethgabel@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 8:56:13 AM
To: Matthew Brown
Subject: To Baldwin County Commissioners
 

  This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Dear Commissioners, 

My name is Elizabeth Gabel Wilson and I would like the propose a new county zoning
district in accordance with the map attached. Roughly the areas in and around the
north and east of Fairhope city limits. 

Thank you.  
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